
PUBLIC NOTICE 

TOWN OF LYNDEBOROUGH 

 

The Lyndeborough Planning Board will meet on 
Thursday, May 17, 2018 at 7:30pm at Citizens’ Hall 

to hear the following cases: 
 
SUBDIVISION APPLICATION: 
Chris Brown, Lot 220-17, with road frontage on Pinnacle and Holt Roads 
proposes to subdivide this 10.499 acre lot into two residential lots. 
 
PUBLIC HEARING: 
The Board will review and adopt the proposed Planning Board Rules & 
Procedures.  A copy of the proposed language is available at Citizens’ Hall. 
 
All interested parties are invited to attend. 
 
Respectfully, 
Kathleen Humphreys, Planning Board Secretary 
 
 


